————— Original Message-----

From: Karen lee weidig [mailto:karenleeweidig@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 4:10 PM

To: Fruhling, William; Martin, Al; Murphy, Brad

Subject: Langdon St. Historic Dist.

Guys, please, let's not have a re-enactment of the '70s. The Langdon St.
area is too important for too many reasons to just cave to the needs of
developers to the detriment of design considerations. The buildings being
proposed are too dense, too tall and have no architectural benefits to
offer the area. I am FOR development and density; just not for big ugly
buildings on the lake front replacing historically relevant structures.
Let's think this through before allowing something dumb and ugly to
happen. Thank you.
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